r-taylor@earth.ac.c, 09:03 30/8/2001, MEETING IN WASHINGTON

To: r-taylor@earth.ac.cr

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: MEETING IN WASHINGTON

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

RICHARD TAYLOR EARTH UNIVERSITY COSTA RICA

Mi querido amigo Ricardo,

Muchisimas gracias por tu carta. Perdoneme que no habia respuesto mas pronto porque estaba en Hanoi cuando tu carta llegue en SUT. He donado durante dos semanas cursos en la Universidad de Hanoi.

I will be going tonight to China for some meetings regarding AUAP activities in October. I will be away for about a week. Upon my return to Thailand on the 10th, I will be grounded for a while because I will need a new passport and also new visas, new permits as everything will expire at the end of September. I am trying to work on them earlier so that I could also get them earlier too. If I succeed then I will be able to join the meeting in Washington, if not, I am afraid, I will not be able to come for obvious reasons. I will try my best.

My search for a herbal antihelminthic is not very productive. I found only one called "niyog-niyogan" ("coconut-like") from the Philippines. I am supposed to visit the herbal medicine unit of Naresuan University in Thailand when I get back from China and will try to see what they are doing on anti-helminthics. I will do the same in China. I am still interested in collaborating with you if a specific plan of work could be prepared.

Kindly extend my regards to all the friends in Costa Rica.

With best regards.

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA



บันทึกข้อความ

มหาวิทยาลัยเทคในโลยีสุรนารี

หน่วยงา	น ศูนย์กิจการนานาชาติ	โทร.4141	โทรสาร 4140						
	101(1)/ 3.		วันที่	สิงหาคม พ.ศ. 2544					
เรื่อง รับรองรายงานการประชุมประสานงานบริหารครั้งที่ 7/2544									
เรียน ผู้เ	เทนศูนย์บริการการศึกษา(ผ	ศ.ดร.เอมอร	ทัศนศร)						
	ah yalangan lang	9	2 4 10 5 4 4	d 5 mg d 45 3 mg c 1 0 0 0 44 00 0					
ตามที่ได้มีการประชุมประสานงานบริหาร ครั้งที่ 1/2544 เมื่อวันพุธที่ 15 สิงหาคม 2544 เวลา 14.00 น									
	ณ ห้องสารนิเทศ อาคารบริหาร นั้น ฝ่ายเลขานุการขอส่งรายงานการประชุม มาเพื่อพิจารณารับรองแก้ไขตาม								
แบบ ตอบรับรองรายงานการประชุมที่แนบมาพร้อมนี้ และขอความกรุณา ส่งแบบตอบรับรองรายงานการ ประชุมคืนฝ่ายเลขานุการภายในวันศุกร์ที่ 31 สิงหาคม 2544 หากไม่ได้รับแบบรับรองคืนภายในเวลาที่ กำหนด ถือว่าท่านรับรองรายงานการประชุมโดยไม่มีการแก้ไข									
						จึงเรียนมาเพื่อโปรดทราบแ	ലെ പ്രത്യികാ	18210	
					4/29 1994 1PMAPT19MM4 17PP42-2FT19MM4 19PP 1				
		,		ຂ້ ຄຣ ຄອສະເ ^ໄ ສະແປປະປະໄ					
	(ผู้ช่วยศาสตราจารย์ ดร.อรชุน ไชยเสนะ)								
	ผู้อำนวยการศูนย์กิจการนานาชาติ								
		รัก _'	ษาการแทนผู้อ้าน	วยการ ศูนย์กิ จการนานาชาติ					
	แบบตอบ	รับรองรายง	านการประชมป	ระสานงานบริหาร					
	ครั้งที่ 2/2544								
	วันพุธที่ 15 สิงหาคม 2544 เวลา 14.00 น.								
	ณ ห้องสารนิเทศ อาคารบริหาร								
ข้าพเจ้า		ตำแหน่ง	9	หน่วยงาน					
	รับรองรายงานการประชุม								
	มีการแก้ไข								
		0 %	II 19 PP1 1 P.TI						
	141.11.72.22.22.22.22.22.22.22.22.22.22.22.22.								
			ลงชื่อ	<u> </u>					

โปรดส่งคืนที่ศูนย์กิจการนานาชาติ ภายในวันศุกร์ที่ 31 สิงหาคม 2544 โทร.4141 โทรสาร.4140

Richard Taylor, 14:47 16/8/2001 -, Executive Committee Meeting

Status: U

Return-Path: <r-taylor@earth.ac.cr>

Received: from ns.earth.ac.cr ([208.133.203.147]) by ccs.sut.ac.th

(Netscape Messaging Server 3.62) with ESMTP id 263

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Fri, 17 Aug 2001 03:43:34 +0700

Received: by acb2d202.ipt.aol.com with Internet Mail Service (5.5.2653.19)

id <Q4T901G8>; Thu, 16 Aug 2001 14:47:35 -0600

Message-ID: <6CB0FD27B559D511987C0001027F042A9FF0D5@acb2d202.ipt.aol.com>

From: Richard Taylor <r-taylor@earth.ac.cr> To: 'Leif Christoffersen' < leifec@attglobal.net>

. 'Randy Teague' < RCTeague@vssp.com>

'Olin Robison' <orobison@salzburgseminar.org>

'Ruben Umaly' <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

"'Ndey(UNDP)" <ndey.njie@undp.org>

'Alvaro Umaña' <aumana@ioip.com>

. José A. Zaglul < jzaglul@earth.ac.cr>

"James B. French" <ifrench@earth.ac.cr>

Cc: 'Meg Harris' < mharris@salzburgseminar.org>

, Wendy Judy <wljudy@earth.ac.cr>

Subject: Executive Committee Meeting

Date: Thu, 16 Aug 2001 14:47:30 -0600

MIME-Version: 1.0

X-Mailer: Internet Mail Service (5.5.2653.19)

Content-Type: text/plain;

charset="iso-8859-1"

Hello all: Just wanted to touch base with you in order to reconfirm our Executive Committee meeting scheduled for the 1 and 2 of October in Washington D.C. Last time we met in D.C. Meg, Wendy and I found it very useful to break the meeting into two days, because it gave us a chance to think things over and two work during the evening of the first day preparing documents that were important for the discussions that followed the following day. Therefore we would like to propose that we start the meeting on Monday afternoon October 1, from 1:30 to 6 pm and continue on Tuesday from 8:30 until noon if necessary.

Randy will it be possible to use once again the meeting room at your office?

We are working on a draft of the agenda items and will sending to you soon for your suggestions. Could you please let us know as soon as possible if you will be able to attend the meeting.

Regards

Richard

29/8/01

Printed for Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.s...

1

r-taylor@ns.earth.a, 11:34 20/6/2001, No Subject

To: r-taylor@ns.earth.ac.cr

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject:

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

DR. RICHARD TAYLOR EARTH COSTA RICA

Dear Richard.

It was in deed a great pleasure meeting you and your wife again together with the other friends and colleague from EARTH Costa Rica. I just got back to the University this Monday as I extended my stay in Norway and passed via Brussels on my way home to meet some people at the School of Human Ecology of the Free University of Brussels.

I have not forgotten my homework of looking for references on anti-helminthic herbal medicine. I will be ing to China on the last week of June till the first week of July and so I will also be asking them for such ormation. I will let you know of the results. I am really interested in this new area.

Kindly give my regards to all friends specially Jose and his wife, Jim and his wife, Wendy and Daniel. It was really great to have a reunion with them. I look forward to the possibility of meeting you all again in November with the study visit to EARTH. Kindly remind Jim as to what is expected of us so that I could prepare if there is something to be done. At least I would like to observe some classes so that I would have a better feel of how the teaching in EARTH is done.

If it is difficult to send a Genetics book in Spanish, kindly just send me some names of textbooks with their authors and publishers so that I could order from AMAZON.

Otra vez, muchisimas gracias por todos, avudas, amistad.....etc.

With best regards.

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly ector, CIA

DONE 20/6/01 Nath